
Science union demonstration calls for more 
funding

 Ukraine 

(June 2016) The union for National Academy of Sciences Workers organised a 
demonstration outside the parliament on 15 June call for a major increase in 
spending on science spending. The union points out that, according to the final 
provisions of the Law on Science, such funding should be 1.7% of GDP by 1 January 
2020, but last year it was only 0.3% of GDP, and this year is 0.2%. The lack of 
funding is having a direct impact on science workers and if there is no increase then 
employees of the National Academy will either have to go on unpaid leave or work 
part-time. This is part of a long running campaign by the union which also organised 
a protest over funding in April.
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